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To: Ivan Parfenoff <ivanparfenoff@povertylaw.org>
Cc: Dara Thompson <dthompson@panaschools.com>, Jason Bauer
<jbauer@panaschools.com>

Ivan
 
Per your FOIA Request seeking the following information.
 
A.  How many School Resource Officers are employed in your school
district?
          At this time Pana CUSD #8 does not employ a School Resource
Officer.
 
B.  Please provide the Memorandum of Understanding or any agreement
that you have with the police department that provides you with a School
Resource Officer.
         Since we do not employ a School Resource officer, we do not have
a Memorandum of Understanding or an Agreement.
 
Thanks
 
 
Heather Phillips
PCUSD 8
Bookkeeper
 
On Thu, Apr 5, 2018 at 12:18 PM, Ivan Parfenoff
<ivanparfenoff@povertylaw.org> wrote: 

To Whom It May Concern:
 

mailto:ivanparfenoff@povertylaw.org
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Please find the attached FOIA Request from Michelle Mbekeani-Wiley,
Staff Attorney at the Sargent Shriver Center on Poverty Law.
 
Best,
Ivan Parfenoff
 
 
 

 
67 E. Madison, Suite 2000
Chicago, IL 60603
www.povertylaw.org
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail transmission and any documents, files, or previous
e-mail messages attached to it, are confidential and are protected by the attorney-
client privilege and/or work product doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, or
a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, disclosure, copying, dissemination, distribution or use of any
of the information contained in, or attached to this e-mail transmission is STRICTLY
PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately
notify me by returning this e-mail to me at the above address or by telephone at my
phone number included above and then delete the message and its attachments
from your computer.
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